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Full Text

The Permanent Forum encourages the Government of Paraguay to continue to
accept assistance from United Nations agencies and programmes and national
cooperation agencies in order to develop policies aimed at the elimination of
forced labour and other forms of servitude, especially in matters relating to the
most urgent challenges: food, health, housing and education.
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